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December 1, 2021 

NOTICE TO APPLICANTS 
ADDENDUM NO. ONE (1) 

Highlands Hammock State Park – Residence Electrical & Plumbing Upgrades 
DEP Bid NO. BDC19-21/22 

 TO BIDDERS AND PLAN HOLDERS ON THE ABOVE REFERENCED 
PROJECT: PLEASE NOTE CONTENTS HEREIN AND INCLUDE WITH YOUR BID 
SUBMISSION. 

NOTICE 

It will be required that this addendum be signed in acknowledgment of receipt and that it 
be included with your Bid when same is submitted to Debbie Boyette, Government 
Operations Consultant II, Bureau of Design and Construction, 3900 Commonwealth 
Blvd. MS520, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-3000.  Failure to do so may be grounds for 
rejection of the Bid. 

_______________________________________ 
Signature of Contractor and Date 

The Following statements supersede & supplement the corresponding items in the 
specifications & drawings: 

The Mandatory Pre-Bid Meeting for this bid has been rescheduled per the below: 

MANDATORY PRE-BID MEETING: Will be held at 10:00 AM (EST), on Friday, 
December 10, 2021, at the Highlands Hammock State Park, 5931 Hammock Rd, 
Sebring. FL, 33872.  Please contact Debbie Boyette at (850) 245-2466, or by e-mail at 
Deborah.Boyette@FloridaDEP.gov, to confirm your planned attendance. All bidders 
must be present and signed in prior to the start of the mandatory pre-bid meeting. Anyone 
not signed in at the commencement of the meeting will be considered late and will not be 
allowed to bid on the project. 

In all other respects, the contract documents of which this is an Addendum, and 
attachments relative thereto, shall remain in full force and effect. 


	NOTICE

